From: Brad Lane [Brad@daconsulting.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 14 January 2015 5:06 PM

To: Nick Tzannes

Cc: dbwilliams

Subject: RE: Construction of a Farm Road at Lot 11 DP 1192473 No. 389 Dulguigan Road,
Dulguigan

Attachments: AVG Certification.txt

Hi Nick, we understand that following your site inspection with Mr Derek Williams on approximately 23
December 2014, that Council's primary concern is that the farm road is looped.

As requested, on behalf of our client Mr Derek Williams we now formally amend our submission dated 17
November 2014 to remove approximately 100m of the looped road at the northern end and instead provide
connections to the shed and other internal road.

We trust that this satisfactorily addresses Council's concern and look forward to a written response to our
submission (as amended).

Please contact our office should you require any additional information.
Regards

BRAD LANE
Senior Town Planner

CHECK OUT QUR WEBSITE: www.daconsulting.com.au

DARRYL ANDERSON CONSULTING PTY LTD
Suite 7, Corporate House
8 Corporation Circuit
Tweed Heads South NSW 2486

: 07 5523 3611
07 5523 3612
admin@daconsulting.com.au
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This e-mail is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain information which is confidential or

privileged. Unauthorised use of its contents is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately via e-mail or telephone and then delete the original e-mail. All information
contained herein is the property of Darryl Anderson Consulting Pty Ltd. Any views expressed within this
communication are those of the individual sender except where the sender specifically states them to be the
views of the company. This communication should not be copied or disseminated without permission.



